

Dr. Hecto Mayani Vivetos

Votal de / J. Gentificas

February 15th, 2011

Dear Doctor Burt:

Knowing your experience in the development of the Stem Cell Therapy, we have the honor to invite you to participate as speaker at the "52th NATIONAL CONGRESS of the Mexican Society of Hematology" (Agrupación Mexicana para el Estudio de la Hematología, AMEH), that will take place in Hilton Hotel at Cancún, México from May 4th to 8th, 2011. Your speech would be about: "HSCT for autoimmune diseases" at the simposium called ""Stem Cells and Cellular Therapy". It must develop on Friday, May 6th, 2011 from 13:30 to 14:00 hours.

AMEH is committed to enrich the scientific and academic content of the congress that is organized year by year in our country that is why we always look for having the participation of experts internationally recognized in the hematology field.

We will look forward to be honored by your confirmation to attend this academic event.

Sincerely,

Dr. David Gómez Almaguer

Dr. Pedro A. Zarate Rodriguez